Ponds and Irrigation Committee

Minutes of meeting of November 7, 2019

Present: Karen Windau, Ray Buckley, Kurt TeKolste

Called to order at 12:05PM

This was an abbreviated meeting due to the difficulty of getting a full committee together.

Action:
Approved payment of Hydroscapes for repair work and closing of the irrigation system.

Noted:

Need to watch potential leak at the front of the clubhouse and the leak repaired by Hydroscapes to
make sure that it is completely repaired in the spring.

Need to check the rotors near the guardhouses on Eden and Fairmont in the spring to make sure that
they are no longer soaking the guardhouse doors.

Reminder that the Phase 4 pond will be treated for phosphorus early next year.



